
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

ATTENTION 
 

ALL IBSSA MEMBERS 
 

 
 
SUBJECT: INFORMATION 
FROM:      GEORGE POPPER - EXECUTIVE PRESIDENT 
DATE:      14.12.1998, BUDAPEST 
 

DEAR FRIENDS, DEAR IBSSA MEMBERS, 
 
 
n FIRST OF ALL I WOULD LIKE TO THANK THE CONFIDENCE OF THE 

CONGRESS TO ELECT ME AS EXECUTIVE PRESIDENT. 
n I PROMISE YOU TO DO ALL MY BEST FOR THE SUCCESSFUL 

DEVELOPMENT AND FUTURE OF IBSSA. 
n I WOULD LIKE TO THANK ALL THOSE MEMBERS THEY HELPED TO 

ORGANIZE THE CONGRESS AND ALL RELATED PROGRAMS IN HUNGARY! 
n I WOULD LIKE TO THANK ALSO ALL MEMBERS OR OTHER COMPANIES 

THEY SUPPORTED THE ORGANIZATION OF THE EVENT. 
n THE CONGRESS IN BUDAPEST WAS A VERY GREAT INTERNATIONAL AND 

INTERNAL SUCCESS. MANY NEWS AGENCIES AND TV STATIONS WERE 
GIVING REPORTS ABOUT IT WORLD WIDE. 

n THE IBSSA LEADERSHIP WITHIN 30 DAYS WILL PUBLISH A NEW BOOKLET 
ABOUT IBSSA IN THE SAME QUALITY AS THE PUBLICATIONS WERE FOR 
THE CONGRESS AND IN THIS ISSUE YOU WILL FIND THE MINUTES OF THE 
CONGRESS AND MANY OTHER USEFUL INFORMATION. 

n AS YOU PROBABLY KNOW FOR ALL MEMBERS THE 1999 YEAR ID CARDS 
ARE READY AND CAN BE DELIVERED IMMEDIATELY AFTER THE 
PAYMENT OF THE MEMBERSHIP FEE. 

n THE NEW MEMBERSHIP DIRECTORY INCLUDES A PAGE FOR „REGISTRY 
UPDATE FORM” . IF ANY OF YOUR COORDINATES CHANGED OR YOU WISH 
TO PUBLISH SOMETHING DIFFERENT ABOUT YOU, - PLEASE FILL THE 
FORMULA AND SEND TO THE HQ. 

n PLEASE NOTE THAT THE LAST ISSUE OF THE MEMBERSHIP DIRECTORY 
ALREADY A BOOK WITH 200 PAGES. THE NEXT ISSUE WILL BE PROBABLY 
THE DOUBLE, THERE FOR WE WILL PRODUCE IN THE FUTURE THE 



MEMBERSHIP DIRECTORY IN FORM OF COMPUTER DISC AS WELL. IT WILL 
BE CHEAPER TO PRODUCE, TO SEND AND MORE PRACTICAL AND EASY TO 
USE. 

n IBSSA IN THE FUTURE WILL USE MORE AND MORE THE INTERNET. THERE 
FOR PLEASE ALL MEMBERS TO TRY TO GET AN E-MAIL ADDRESS WHERE 
ALL INFORMATION SHOULD BE SENT.  POST IS SLOW AND EXPENSIVE. 
TELEFAX IS USUALLY NOT GOOD QUALITY, EXPENSIVE AND NOT 
POSSIBLE TO EDIT THE DOCUMENTS.  

n AFTER THE CONGRESS, THE NEW BOARD OF DIRECTORS HAD IT FIRST 
MEETING ON 28TH NOVEMBER 1998 IN THE HQ HOTEL AND ACCORDING 
THE STATUTES THEY AGREED ABOUT THE FOLLOWING POSITIONS FOR 
THE NEXT 5 YEAR:   

*  GEORGE POPPER (HUNGARY)  - EXECUTIVE PRESIDENT (ELECTED) 
• RONY KLUGER  (ISRAEL)           - GENERAL SECRETARY 
• SILVERE SALVISBERG (SWITZERLAND) - VICE PRESIDENT (RESPONSIBLE        

FOR EDUCATION AND QUALIFICATION AREA) 
• G.S. BERTOLETTI  (ITALY)    - VICE PRESIDENT (RESPONSIBLE FOR PR AND 

PUBLICATIONS) 
• DR. MARKO NICOVIC (YUGOSLAVIA) - VICE PRESIDENT (RESPONSIBLE 

FOR RELATIONS WITH INTERPOL, IPA, DEA, POLICE AND OTHER 
ORGANIZATIONS) 

• THE NEWLY ELECTED AND APPOINTED EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE AND 
OTHER DEPARTMENTS AS WELL THE REPRESENTATIVES OF IBSSA IN THE 
COUNTRIES AND OTHER REGIONS WILL BE PUBLISHED IN THE NEXT 
ISSUE AND ALSO AVAILABLE ON THE INTERNET.  

n THE HEAD QUARTER OF IBSSA IS IN HUNGARY, BUDAPEST. 
n THE GENERAL SECRETARY WILL  OPEN AN IBSSA OFFICE IN ISRAEL, 

WHICH WILL BE IN THE SAME TIME A REGIONAL CENTER OF IBSSA IN 
ISRAEL. 

 
DEAR FRIENDS AND COLLEAGUES! 
 
THE 5TH IBSSA CONGRESS DECIDED THAT DURING THE COMING PERIOD 
IBSSA MUST BE TURNED TO A VERY SERIOUS PROFESSIONAL 
INTERNATIONAL FEDERATION ON THE FIELD OF PRIVATE  SECURITY 
WORLD WIDE. 
TO REACH THIS TARGET WE MUST WORK TOGETHER AND WE NEED ALL 
HELP YOU CAN GIVE! 
 
IF YOU HAVE ANY IDEAS  CONCERNING THE FUTURE  OF IBSSA OR YOU ARE 
READY TO WORK IN ANY DEPARTMENT OR AREA, - PLEASE LET US KNOW! 
 
FINALLY I WISH YOU ALL HAPPY HOLIDAYS AND A SUCCESSFUL NEW YEAR! 
 
BEST REGARDS, 
 



GEORGE POPPER 
EXECUTIVE PRESIDENT  


